

Horsley CoE (VA) Primary School
The Street
Horsley
Gloucestershire
GL6 0PU
01453 833625

admin@horsley.gloucs.sch.uk www.horsley.gloucs.sch.uk

22 March 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

It is with great sadness that we have had to cancel the KS2 Football Developmental event, which has already been reorganised.

Stonehouse Town Council have just informed James of a recent water leak to the toilets at the venue, which has rendered the facility unusable.

It is with great regret that we have had to cancel another sports event. We understand how important they are to the children and the school's provision, along with the time and effort parents and helpers commit to attending these events, arranging transport/minibuses etc. However, without toilets for over 4 hours, these events are not able to proceed.

We are hoping next term will bring greater luck with the weather forecasts and external influences.

Thank you for your understanding.

Yours faithfully

Peter Feldon











